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an amazon gift card cannot be used anywhere else an
amazon gift card can only be used to make purchases on
amazon com additionally funds from your amazon gift
card cannot be used to make purchases with amazon pay
on third party sites with this card you can earn 5 cash
back at amazon com whole foods market and on chase
travel purchases 2 cash back at restaurants and gas
stations and on local transit and commuting 1 cash back
on all other purchases for amazon shoppers that s an
excellent return on your amazon com purchases and you
can use your rewards to pay for future amazon purchases
just keep in mind you must have an eligible prime
membership to qualify for the prime visa card keep an
eye out for contests and giveaways hosted by various
websites social media influencers or companies these
promotions often offer free amazon gift cards as prizes
participating in these contests can be a fun way to try
your luck and potentially win some extra spending money
on amazon amazon free gift cards are easy to use and
redeem on the website users simply need to enter the
unique code provided on the card during the checkout
process this hassle free method saves time and effort
when making purchases online
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